July 3, 1992

Vita Flora, Inc. P.O. Box 1690 Lakeside, Arizona 85929

Dear Sir,

I would like to compliment you on a very fine product. My first encounter with Vita Planta was when I used it after planting a small group of Birch trees. When the trees were initially planted I watered them with Vita Planta, following up every other day with another watering of Vita Planta. Within two weeks I noticed a marked difference in the lawn surrounding the trees. Although no special fertilizers or extra watering was given this area, the grass was visibly healthier and noticeably greener than the rest of the lawn. Also the trees have done very well and look great.

I have enclosed some pictures to show you the difference your product has made. Since these pictures were taken I have started spraying my entire lawn with Vita Planta.

Sincerely,

John F. Dave

Janesville, Wisconsin